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Nipomo CSD to Celebrate Supplemental Water Project Construction 

Elected Leaders to be Present 

 
 

On Wednesday, October 23rd, the Nipomo Community Services District’s Board will host a River Crossing Celebration to 

mark the commencement of the District’s Supplemental Water Project.   

The Supplemental Water Project is a $17.5 million public works construction project, supported by a $2.2 million 

Department of Water Resources Grant. The project will facilitate interconnection of four regional water providers and the 

importation of developed water from the City of Santa Maria to the Nipomo Mesa Management Area in accordance with a 

court order. The Project will increase reliability Nipomo’s water resources for generations to come. 

The 10 am Celebration will be held in Santa Maria at the Santa Maria River Levee at Blosser Road. Elected officials 

scheduled to attend include California 33rd District Assemblyman Katcho Achadjian, San Luis Obispo County 4th District 

Supervisor Caren Ray, and Santa Maria Councilmember Jack Boysen as well as a Field Representative from the Office of 

Senator William Monning.   

For more information, please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at info@ncsd.ca.gov. 
 

### 
 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 


